
 

September 4th Newsletter 

 

Dear Year Parents, 

I hope by now your children have settled down in to Year Three. For 

the past week 

we have been revising Year two work. Starting this week we shall 

start our Year 

Three curriculum. 

I would like to remind you again that students should do their 

homework alone; this 

helps me see what they have not understood in class so that I can 

repeat it again 

with them. Homework that is not done alone will be sent back home 

to be done 

again. 

Finally, I would like to remind you that spelling quizzes will be on 

Thursdays. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me over 

weebly. 

Regards, 
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This week  

English: 

We will be doing a comprehension, “Monkey Business” in the comprehension 

book 

and we will start looking at Unit one in the Pupil book “Map of the world” 

where 

Students will get to know how to write a story with a familiar setting. 

Grammar: Unit 2 Nouns 

Spelling: “words used to describe places” 

Social: 

We will continue looking at Unit one “Life in a village”. 

Maths: 

We will do a quick revision on addition and subtraction without regrouping 

Science: 

We will continue looking at Unit One “Living Things”. 


